MALLAIG & DISTRICT SENIOR CITIZENS CLUBE

P O Box 136
Mallaig, AB
TOA 2K0

April 7,2015

County of St. Paul No 19
5015-49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta

TOA 3A4

Attention: Sheila Kitz, Administrator

Dear Ms. Kitz,

This letter is an application for a Travel Grant from the County of St. Paul. The Mallaig
& District Senior Citizens Club has enjoyed and appreciated receiving this Grant from
the County in previous years and has applied the funds towards the cost of taking
members to the Dinner Theatre in Elk Point on many occasions. We plan to attend the
several scheduled productions by the Elk Point Dinner Theatre in the coming months
and hope to be able to plan one or more additional outings for the membership this year.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Yours truly,

Denis Chartrand
President
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